
The Story of Hagar 



Welcome: 

It is a pleasure to welcome you this morning!   Thank you for 

choosing to spend Sunday morning with us.   In your bulletin you will 

find a Connect Card.  For those who are visiting with us, we would 

be honoured if you would complete a Connect Card to let us know 

that you were here.  For those who consider NGCC their home 

Church, the Connect Card can be used to request information, 

submit a prayer request or connect with the pastoral or 

administrative staff.  Completed Connect Cards can be placed in the 

offering plate. 

Visitor bibles can be found at the table at the back of the sanctuary.  

Kindly return them to the table when the service is over.  If you do 

not have a Bible and want one, please contact the Church office.     

Today: 

He is Risen!  Pastor Thomas will be teaching out of Luke 23 

and 24 today as part of his message.  

Today is Benevolent Sunday 

The Benevolent fund provides short term assistance to those 

who need a little extra financial help.  The fund has been 

used to help people in our community  with groceries, heat/

hydro, rent  etc.  There is a  benevolent envelope included in 

your bulletin if you would like to participate.  Donations 

qualify for a tax receipt, so mark your name and address or 

envelope number on your donation if you would like an 

income tax receipt. 

Jesus did not come to make God's love possible, but to make 

God's love visible.   Author Unknown  



Connect This Week:  

Sunday:  Bayfield Manor Service The Bayfield Manor Service will take 

place today at 2:30 PM at 100 Elvira Street in Kemptville.  The service lasts 

for about 45 min and is a real blessing to the seniors.  Everyone welcome.  

For more info please see Harry Handler. 

 

Tuesday:  Prayer 11AM in the Sanctuary.   Join us for a time of prayer.  

Prayer time is informal and you can come and go as needed, but generally 

wraps up by 12 PM.  If you have a prayer request you can fill in a Connect 

Card and put it in the prayer baskets at the front of the church or call the 

Church office at 613-258-4815 x 100 or email at office@ngccfm.ca. 

Wednesday:  Starting at 6:30 PM.  There will classes/

activities for kids,  Youth and adults at the Church.  

Everything will wrap up by 8 PM.    

 For more info about our weekly activities and connection opportunities 

go to www.ngccfm.ca/small-groups      

Children’s Ministry Directions 

We offer supervised nursery care for children aged 0-4 (not in school) and 

a  children’s ministry for school aged children from 4-12.  Both groups 

meet on the lower level.  

Children are dismissed to their 

program, midway through the 

service, after the children’s 

moment.  Parents of younger 

children are invited to accompany 

their children to their class to sign 

them in. 

The service is audio is broadcast into the foyer and that area is available 

for kids and little ones who need more room to move.  Parents are asked 

to stay with their kids in the foyer as it is not supervised.  



Up & Coming Events and Information: 

More information about our weekly and upcoming events is 

available on our website at www.ngccfm.ca    

 

Attention Ladies! 

Springarama 2019—April 26-28th—Ordinary Women 

Extraordinary God with Pastor Sabrina D’Rozario Jordan.  The 

conference takes place at the Ambassador Hotel in Kingston.  

Early bird registration  ends March 31st.  There are a block of 

rooms that are at a special conference rate.  More information 

is available in the Church Foyer.  
 

Sabrina D’Rozario Jordan is an 

ordained minister in the Free 

Methodist Church in Canada and 

is currently the lead pastor of Wesley chapel in 

Toronto. 

 

Wonder Jam 2019 

Like Christian concerts and roller coasters?  Come to Wonder 

Jam 2019  at Canada’s Wonderland on Saturday June 15th.   

The plan is to drive down in private vehicles on June 15th, 

spend the day at Canada’s Wonderland.  For the youth and 

those who wish to have an inexpensive place to stay, can spend 

the night at Uxbridge Free Methodist Church.  We will join 

UFMC for their 11 AM worship service and arrive back in 

Kemptville around dinner time.  Cost for the tickets are $41, 

youth attending will also need to bring money for gas and food. 

Those who plan on staying overnight at UFMC should plan on 

bringing sleeping bags and air mattresses.  Permission forms for 

the youth will be available shortly. 

For more info or to sign up  please speak to Pastor Thomas or 

the Church office before April 23rd.   We will be ordering group 

tickets early this week to get the early bird rate. 

 



Contact Us: 

 
 
 
Street/Mailing Address: 
2659 Concession Rd., P.O. Box 1685, Kemptville, ON   K0G 1J0 
(located between Kemptville Hospital and South Branch 
Elementary School)  

 

    Telephone:                Fax: 

     613-258-4815                613-258-0434 

 

  E-mail Us: 

Rev. Thomas Eng (Lead Pastor) Rev.  Liz  Stewart (Associate Pastor) 
pastor@ngccfm.ca   liz@ngccfm.ca 

Church Office—Susan Hoftyzer Treasurer—Margaret Robertson 
office@ngccfm.ca   treasurer@ngccfm.ca   

Connect Online Via: our website at www.ngccfm.ca or visit iTunes 

or the Google Play store to download our free app. 
 

www.facebook.com/ngccfm 

 

Did you know that there is a digital version of the bulletin? 

Go to www.ngccfm.ca/connect to sign up to receive the electronic 

version of the bulletin, prayer requests and other church news. 

North Grenville Community Church is a congregation of the Free 

Methodist Church in Canada.  More information about our 

denomination can be found at www.fmcic.ca. 

Our Mission:  

To be a loving and healthy community reaching 

others by knowing, loving and serving God. 

Our Vision: 

To live and love like Jesus (with Jesus) 

Office Hours: 

Tuesday—Friday 10 AM—4 PM 

Church Service:  

Sunday at 10:30 AM 


